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Classes
by Alan West 

Seniors this week in 
PAD are working on the 
problems of antitrust 
laws and monopoliesc 
Yesterday Mr„ Biggar, 
instructor cf the 
class, stated that he 
hated to speak very 
loudly in PAD for fear 
of waking up the class, 
English IV is having a 
good time trying to 
improve their meagre 
vocabulary to college 
level, I wonder if you 
could tell me what 
hypochondriac me ans ?
Must, be some VI . 
doctor jabs into you. 
You Ait to wonder. -% 
if there is anyone 
more stu;; id than you. 
Advanced algebra is on 
radicals and exp- cents„ 
At least that1s what 
Ted Clark is on Mrs,

Evergreen
class ■- is studying
(.adjustments in the 
worksheet. Well, that is close enough. David 
Leonard informed me 
that mechanical draw
ing class is working 
on projecting plates, 
that is when 
working, Mr. Ferguson 
recruited a few boys 
for chorus class. They 
were Larry "Golden 
Voice" Byers, Andy 
Haboush, Dan Ness, 
Dennis Westwood,
Charles Newton, and 
Gene Nordahl. However, 
their chorus career 
was shortlived. The 
boys returned to the 
study hall after a 
five minute absence. 
As I walked into the 
shop I saw David Mc- 
Fadyean working with a 

so I asked him 
what -it was he was 
making. "A desk", and 
that was all he said. 
I asked <■' Moulder what 
he was doing and he 
said that he hadn't 
figured that out yet. 
"Come back when I'm 
finished„"

The juniors, besides 
making life miserable 
for the other classes, 
have their work cut 
out for them this week. 
This, week they are 
finishing the develop
ment of American
ic.eals in English III. 
American history is on 
the Missouri Compromise 
according to Gene Ek- 
bolt, and Dan Ness was 
seen frantically look

ing in the atlas for 
the 36-30 line. Dexter 
Schermerhorn is trying 
to compare the slavery 
in that time to the 
slavery in this school. 
Typing I is doing a 
little bit of every- 

speed tests, 
letters, and envelopes 
and will be working on 
just that for the rest 
of the semester. Chem
istry class, according 
to Charles Anderson, 
is studying fuels. 
Good old Charlie, I'd 
kill him, but he owes 
me money. French class 
is studying possessive 
adjectives and is con
jugating several new 
verbs.

The sophomores are 
next. English II has 
just finished Silas 
Marner, the story of 
the miser with all the 
money. And I found out 
that three sophomore 
boys thought- it was a 
pretty boring story. 
What's the•matter,Pat, 
not enough murders? 
World history class is 
concerned with the
oriental countries of 
China, Japan, etc. 
This week consumers' 
math, the class for 
the ’ uneducated, is 
interested in the
rates of interest5 the 
rate of interest in 
work is slowly getting 
lower. Bruce We.ydemey- 
er is finding out in 
biology class about 
how many pieces he is 
made up of. They call 
it "human anatomy"-- 
sounds interesting. 
There is a rumor that 
Clair Wollan got kick
ed out again. Well, 
that's politics for 
you. If the home eco
nomics class is cook
ing I wouldn't know it 
because I got cooking 
smells mixed up with 
the smell of aamohia 
gas. It seems cuts of 
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